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Smoke alarms should be tested every month by pressing the test button located on the front of the device.  Remember that along with monthly 
testing, smoke alarm batteries should be replaced annually and the entire alarm should be replaced every 10 years or according to the manufacturer.  
Write the location of each alarm in the top boxes of the form.  Then every month, check which alarms are working and record.  Place this from on your 
refrigerator to remind you to complete your monthly testing. 
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